
BOARD LIAISON – HEAD START POLICY COUNCIL 

 

Mr. Charles A. Carlson has served as Head Start Policy Council Board Liaison for 2010-2011 

and has graciously agreed to continue serving as liaison for the 2011-2012 school year.  Board 

approval is requested for Mr. Carlson to serve as the Board Liaison to the Head Start Policy 

Council for the 2011-2012 year. 

 


